
Dear parents 

I am really proud to 
share with you the   
following:  Emily had 
her hair cut off on 
Sunday so she can    
donate it to The Little 
Princess Trust. The 
charity uses donations 
of hair to make wigs 
for poorly children 
free of charge. Emily 
has also raised £450 
that she will also be 
donating. This is a  
selfless and wonderful 
thing to do for others and I am delighted to 
share her story. If anyone would like to make a 
donation to support Emily please see Mrs Steele.  

This week our oldest pupils have been away to 
Hautbois on a week long residential. They have 
had a wonderful time and thoroughly enjoyed all 
of the experiences that were on offer. I’m sure 
they will be exhausted tonight and there will be 
lots of washing! Pictures will be uploaded onto 
the school website shortly. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend 

Rebecca Quinn 

Weekly Newsletter   
17th June 2022 

Dates for your Diary  

June 

13th—Pop Up Uniform Shop at 3pm 

13th—17th—Year 6 Hautbois        
 Activity Centre Residential 

14th—Reception Height & Weight 
 Screening 

16th—Reception visit to Pensthorpe 

23rd—Year 3 Singing event for their 
 Parents 

29th—Sports Day  

July 

1st—Year 1 & 2 visit to Banham Zoo 

5th—Fete 1pm—3pm 

6th & 7th—Year 6 Transition day to 
Broadland High Ormiston Academy 

7th—Whole School Transition Day 

13th & 14th—Year 6 Leavers  
 Production 

22nd—Last day of Term 

September 

6th—Children Return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tel: 01603 782520 

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk 

St John’s Community Primary 
School and Nursery 



Class Attendance 

13th—17th June 

 

Reception 90.32% 

Year 1 97.50% 

Year 2 96.21% 

Year 3 93.57% 

Year 4 91.72% 

Year 5 95.00% 

Year 6 96.13% 

 

Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell Date 

83 45 66 64 10/06/22 

134 155 155 103 17/06/22 

     

     

     

     

     

Sports Day 

We have our annual Sports Day for all children including Nursery on      
Wednesday 29th June at 1.00pm which  Families are invited 
to  attend.  The event will follow a similar format to previous years 
with children taking part in  individual events before races on the 
track.  For the event to run smoothly we need parents to help    
during the  afternoon with timing and recording scores.  If you are able to 
help please tell your child's Class Teacher or the School Office.  There will 
be NO Parking on the school site, SJSA will be selling refreshments, holding 
a raffle  and a BBQ.   During the afternoon there will also be races for     
Toddlers. 

As a polite reminder, whilst fizzy drinks and ice creams will be on sale , 
please do not give them to your child during the event! SJSA will continue to 
sell these items after school for your child to enjoy. Fizzy drinks and races 
do not mix! 

School Uniform Order cut offs and delivery 

Place orders on or before 30th June for delivery to school before the end of term. 

Place orders on or before 11th August for delivery to school 2nd September. 

If any orders placed after the final deadline of the 11th August, we can not         
guarantee    delivery before school starts back on 5thSeptember. 

To order uniform online visit www.retroalley.co.uk and click on ‘your school’, select St John’s 
– the rest is easy!   

http://www.retroalley.co.uk


    

                                                          

 

        

     

                         

 

 

Our summer fete on 

Tuesday 5th July at 1.00 pm, 

is traditionally run by the children in school, so we ask for your support to make 

it a fantastic end-of-school-year event! 

 

This year we have 

chosen  

‘Rainbows’ as the 

theme. 

Children to come 

to school on the 

day wearing 

colours of the 

rainbow. 
 

We are asking for donations of tombola prizes, lucky dip prizes, raffle 

prizes, toys, books, white elephant and nearly new items of clothing.  Any 

of these may be brought into school from Monday 20th June. 
 

We will also need the following items for the cake and plant stalls please:   

buns, biscuits, cakes, plants, vegetables or flowers.    

Please bring these items to the school hall either on the day of the fete or the 

day before. 
 

 

Any Parents willing to help, please see Mrs Steele or Mr Weal 
 

Tea, coffee, squash, cakes, etc will be on sale. There will also be the 

barbecue, ice-cream, and bouncy castles. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support!  
                    


